
BCS Parents and Student Drivers, 
 

There have been questions about sibling drop-off and pick-up as well as student drivers. 
The BCS Administration heard you and to accommodate student drivers as well as 
multi-student families the following options are available: 
 

Drop-off 
● Families with students in multiple grade levels can drop all students off at the 

youngest student’s drop off point.  The older students will walk to their 
respective buildings under the direction of faculty and staff. 

● When arriving at school in the morning, student drivers are to park in the 
student parking lot by the Athletic Center and walk their siblings to their 
buildings or to the grade level teacher on morning drop off duty for that building 

Pick-up 
● For the first three-week period, parents will pick-up their students at their grade 

level queue as stated in the Intentional Campus Reopening Plan.  If you have 
students in multiple buildings/grade-levels then you will need to queue and pick 
up for each student individually.  

● Upon dismissal from school, student drivers who are driving younger siblings 
will walk to the facility door of their younger siblings’ pick-up location and 
request to pick up their sibling from the teacher on duty.  The younger sibling 
will be called from class and will join the older sibling to walk to the parked car. 
The older/driving sibling will pick up all younger siblings and walk directly to 
their car using sidewalks and crosswalks and will then exit campus.  

 

Some parents have asked about picking up multiple students from a single pick-up 
location.  During the first weeks of school students will be picked up from their individual 
facilities meaning parents will queue and pick up each child individually.  Once parents 
and faculty are experienced in the pick-up process we will be able to begin moving 
students around campus on foot to single pick-up locations.  While efficiency is 
important and we want to make this as efficient as possible for our parents, safety is the 
top concern.  Thank you for your patience and support. 
 

With thoughts and prayers, 
 

Jeremy Thornton, BCS Elementary Principal 



jthornton@brentwoodchristian.org 
 

Carol Johnson, BCS Secondary Principal 
cljohnson@brentwoodchristian.org 
 


